
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
  

Useful websites 
BBC Bitesize is a great tool for revision  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/zv48q6f 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zt62mnb 
 
https://www.satspapers.org/ 
 
https://www.educationquizzes.com/ks2/maths/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In RE this half term… 
 
Our new topic is ‘To the Ends of the Earth’. It 
begins by concluding the Season of Easter at 
Pentecost. The topic then explores how the 
church emerged and continues to emerge to the 
‘Ends of the Earth’. 
 
 

How to help at home 
 
Continue to support your child with revision in all 
areas of the curriculum. We are going to be using 
all of the previous SATs papers as revision in 
school now so you are welcome to look at any of 
the papers at home. It can be really good to split 
the reading papers up into sections so that you 
can focus on different question types. Please also 
feel free to use the mark schemes with the 
children as a revision tool.  
 
The children have worked really hard and have 
made so much progress this year so please keep 
praising them and making them feel empowered. 
The SATs are just a great opportunity to show off 
how amazing they are!  
 
 
 

 
 
We hope you all had a lovely 
restful Easter break. We are 
looking ahead to another busy 
half term. Here is some 
information about what your 
child will be learning over the 
next few weeks along with 
some other useful information 
 
Thank you for your continued 
support as we head into your 
child’s final term at St 
Monica’s. We will be doing lots 
of fun activities in the 
afternoons during SATs week, 
details to follow on Google 
Classroom. 

Important dates  
SATs Week 
13th May – Grammar and Spelling papers 
14th May – Reading paper 
15th May – Maths 1 and 2 (Arithmetic and 
Reasoning Paper) 
16th May – Maths Reasoning Paper  
17th May - Cinema Reward Trip  
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French… 
 
In French this half term, the topic is 
“At the weekend”.  
 
 
 
 

In Geography… 
We will be continuing our work on North and 
South America before starting our new topic. Our 
new topic is ‘The Amazon’ where children will be 
learning about ecosystems. 


